
mleite
ENVHEALTH



 

 
 
 
 

GHD 
5900 Hollis Street Suite A Emeryville California 94608 USA 
T 510 420 0700  F 510 420 9170  W www.ghd.com 

January 12, 2017 Reference No. 311977 
 
 
Mr. Mark Detterman 
Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway, Suite 250 
Alameda, California 94502 
 
Re: Status of Communication with Properties with Basements 

Chevron Service Station 90076 
 4265 Foothill Boulevard 
 Oakland, California 
 Case No. RO0000427 

Dear Mr. Detterman: 

GHD Services Inc. (GHD) is submitting this Status of Communication with Properties with Basements for 
the site referenced above (Figures 1 and 2) on behalf of Chevron Environmental Management Company 
(Chevron). In a November 28, 2016 letter (Attachment A), Alameda County Department of Environmental 
Health (ACDEH) requested the status of obtaining basement depth, crawlspace construction, and possible 
sumps at 1715 High Street, 1718 High Street, 1723 High Street, and 4237 Foothill Boulevard.  On 
December 20, 2016, GHD mailed questionnaires to the property owners and residents of the four 
properties. 

To date no responses to the questionnaire have been received.  Based on the lack of response thus far, 
GHD may request assistance from ACDEH in communicating the importance of the work with the property 
owners.  Once responses have been received, if warranted, GHD will complete and submit a Data Gap 
Work Plan. 

http://www.ghd.com/
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Please contact Kiersten Hoey at (510) 420-3347 if you have any questions or require additional 
information. 

Sincerely, 

GHD 
 
 
 
 
Kiersten Hoey 

KH/cw/10 
Encl. 

Figure 1 Vicinity Map 
Figure 2 Site Plan 
 
Attachment A Regulatory Letter 
 
cc: Mr. Mark Horne, Chevron EMC (electronic copy) 
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Regulatory Letter 
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